
 

27 April 2023  

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers  

 

Important meeting for all Year 11 Parents and Students  

 

On Wednesday, 3 May 2023 from 6.00-6.30pm, we would like you and your 

child to attend a presentation about the remainder of their academic 

year including examinations. This will include details of everything you 

need to know to ensure they can be successful in the exams and beyond.  

At the meeting we will provide information and guidance on:  

 

• GCSE examinations regulations guidance, including access 

arrangements.  

• Updated personalised GCSE exam timetable  

• Revision/Period 6 

• Support for your child  

• Attendance  

• GCSE results and further support  

• Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly and Leavers’ Ball.  

 

Your attendance will play a vital part in supporting your child with their 

summer examinations and GCSE outcomes. We will provide you with all 

the information you require and answer any questions you may have.  

 

As a reward for your continuing support each parent and Year 11 child 

who attends will be entered into a draw for one of the following prizes:  

 

• 10 x £20 Just Eat vouchers  

• 2 x free tickets to Leavers’ Ball 2023 (providing criteria for attendance 

are met)  

 

Leavers’ Assembly and Leavers’ Ball 

All students who already meet the criteria for strong attendance and 

consistently hard work in lessons, will be given their invite in this Friday’s 

assembly. The full price of tickets is £25 and students will receive up to £15 

discount for attendance, Period 6 attendance and overall attitude to 

learning.  

 

Any students not yet meeting will be informed of what they must do 

before they will be eligible to receive their invite in the assembly this week.  

 

/continued overleaf … 

 

 

 



  

Practical Examinations  

 

PE exams are dependent on the class and student. Students will be 

notified by PE department of the date and time. Parents will be notified by 

Class Charts. 

 

Spanish Speaking Exams – take place on Tuesday, 9 May 2023. 

Candidates will be advised of their Spanish speaking exam timeslot, which 

will take place during 08.45-14.45. 

 

Graphics and 3D Design exams – take place on Wednesday, 3 May 2023 

from 09.45-14.45 

 

Photography exams – take place on Thursday, 4 May and Friday, 5 May 

from 08.45-14.45 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter, please 

get in touch with me via Class Charts or at s.cavanagh@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

  

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Stuart Cavanagh  

Assistant Headteacher 
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